ADVANCE \y108

5 June 2007
The Honorable Carl Levin
Chairman

Armed Services Committee
United States Senate

269 Russell Office Building
Washington, DC  20510
Fax: 202-224-1388
The Honorable John McCain
Ranking Member

Armed Services Committee

United States Senate

241 Russell Office Building
Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-228-2862

Dear Mr. Chairman and Ranking Member McCain:
The Fleet Reserve Association supports the Senate Armed Services Committee markup of the FY 2008 National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA). Several FRA priority issues are addressed in the legislation and are particularly important to enlisted Navy, Marine Corps, and Coast Guard personnel, Reservists, veterans, retirees, and their families.
Especially important to our membership is the prohibition of TRICARE and pharmacy fee increases, expanding Combat-Related Special Compensation, a 3.5% active duty pay increase, and reducing Reservist retirement age for those who have been mobilized. In addition, the Association appreciates increased end strengths, and creating the Family Readiness Council to support and improved family readiness programs. 

The FRA appreciates your leadership and the work of the committee staff in advancing this important legislation. Point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Secretary
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